From: John Clarke
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2018 6:13 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Donald Hroma; Ronald Dorneker; Renee Mayden
Subject: Re: Travel Request 

 

Steve,
On May 20th 2018, Ron Dorneker and John Clarke return from Ocala, Florida after a pre-build meeting for a dive truck . Expenses were covered by the vendor Fire Service Inc. per the contract.
Thanks!
 

John Clarke
Commander

Bureau of Logistics

Chicago Fire Department

